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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

Via electronic mail — records@utc.wa.gov
August 1, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Docket No. U-131087
Inquiry to Consider Whether Changes to WACs 480-100-128(6) (k) and
480-90-128(6) (k) are Warranted.
Comments of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

Dear Mr. King:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE” or the “Company”’) submits these comments in response to
the July 1, 2013, Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments as to whether changes are
warranted to WAC 480-100-128(6)(k) and 480-90-128(6)(k).

As specific rule changes were not proposed, PSE does not have any substantive comments

but does look forward to participating in the August 15, 2013 workshop. To date, PSE has
not experienced issues while accepting onsite payments and at this time continues to accept
onsite payments. -

Please direct any questions regarding these comments to Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 or
at lynn.logen@pse.com or the undersigned at (425) 456-2110.

Sincerely,

i

D/f Ken Johnson

Director, State Regulatory Affairs



